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Press Release – Lab Bits to shut down 
 

 

Friday, 8th June 2017 

 

It has been decided with some sadness at Starjammer to shut the Lab Bits 

website down as of midnight tonight. 

 

Lab Bits was designed to be an online resource for sourcing laboratory 

components and nearly new equipment, while at the same time raising 

money for the Great Ormond Street Children’s hospital by means of donating 

10% of our net profits to this good cause. 

 

Due to various concerns within the industry, the way in which educational 

establishments operate, and after long consulations with our partners and 

associates on the overall viability of the venture, we reluctanctly decided that 

it was logical in terms of both the long term view and the nature of the 

logistical problems that the educational and research spheres face on the 

practical front to close the operation down.   

 

Starjammer Scientific, its parent company will still continue to operate as a 

research and development resource for its clients. 

 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the people who took interest 

and time to subscribe to the site, the students, researchers, suppliers and 

educators that made the project in this respect worthwhile. 

 

For all enquiries, please contact us via media.office@starjammer-group.com,  

myself or Cheryl Dyer-Ballard at the Starjammer Group.  We look forward to 

hearing from you. 

 

 

Steven Parham 

Managing Director 
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